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Dear Parents  

You are, hereby, informed that there will be a Parent Teacher Meet tomorrow i.e.         
November 13, 2021 to clarify your doubts and apprehensions and also to add to the 
development of your child. Please do not hesitate in bringing up your concerns 
about your child so that his/her life can be shaped better.  

Also, there will be a Book Exhibition outside in the school premises organised by 
USG Publishers and Distributors and you are welcome to buy the books of your 
choice to build up a good library for your child. 

In case your dues are lying pending and those of you who have not paid for the 
third quarter means October, November and December, please clear the dues at 
every cost. 

Thanks 
Team BWS 
 


